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Issue 14 – 31st July 2020 

Weekly Wrap-Up Newsletter   

The weekly wrap- up newsletter is a platform for staff to be updated on the happenings in all PIUs 

and PMU on the progress of projects CAUSE implemented in various communities  but also a space of   

interaction between staff and management.  

 
The Community Liaison Officers are boost-

ed with their new pull up banners for their 

awareness activities in the communities. 

There are five new sets of pull up banners 

two for Honiara PMU and one each for 

Auki PIU, Noro PIU and Gizo PIU. 

The pullup banners have pictures of pro-

jects and information regarding CAUSE 

Project. 

Each banners carried pictures of projects in 

their respective PIUs. 

The pull up banner is handy and easy to 

move around with in the communities. 

The banners are printed already and soon 

to be send out to the PIUs. 

This one here is Gizo PIU banner 

New Pull Up banners for CLOs 

Work on Munda New Zealand funded market 

building is progressing very well. The roofing on 

the building has been installed. 

Currently the local community workers are 

assembling the foam work for slabbing the 

floor. 

The new market is 24 meter long and 4.3 meter 

wide.  

It has a big space  where vendors will settle in 

very easily.  

Already community members in Munda appre-

ciated the speed taken by the workers in ensur-

ing work is done within given time.  

 

 

Munda Market in Progress 



Announcements 

1. If any staff wish to make any announcement or reminder please do so by emailing it to me. 

2. Reminder to turn off switches and lights when leaving the office. 

3. SI Government has extended state of emergency for another 4 months so staff reminded to take extra care in case possible outbreak of COVID 

4. Always practice social distancing. 

 

 

 

ISDT training in Gizo  

Gizo PIU is currently having its batch 16 ISDT training for communities of 

District, Jah Mountain and Banana Valley. There are total 35 participants. 

Training begins yesterday and will conclude on Friday next week. 

JFK Jacobs ladder 

The JFK Jacobs ladder at Gizo is almost to complete.  Work has been delayed 

but now has been reactivated. However, already people are using the first com-

pleted section  of the ladder.  Once completed it will relief the pain women and 

children face daily as they have to go around or use the sloppy muddy roads to 

reach their homes.  Ngati hails CAUSE Project 

Honiara City councillor for Vura ward in 

East Honiara Hon. Reginal Ngati  has 

thanked CAUSE Project for the work in 

his ward. Ngati said CAUSE Project has 

did a lot in the communities in Honiara 

and they are thankful to World Bank for 

funding the projects that really touch the 

lives of people in the communities.  

Noro market solar light to be commission  

The Noro market solar lights will be commission this 

evening. The solar lights is donated by Solomon Is-

lands Ports Authority and will be handed over to Noro 

town council. 

Noro ISDT training  

Noro PIU is currently having its batch 13 ISDT 

training for communities in and around Noro. Some 

of the participants spoke too said they are privilege 

to attend such free training. 


